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Dredging - 

Update 

Commissioner 
Digby 

Following the early season dredger activity in 
Beaver Lake (Stanley Park), could staff please 
provide a report on the whether this was 
successful, as invasive lilies appear to be 
covering the lake at this time, and the outflow 
appears to be blocked. 

In the spring of 2024 staff arranged a partial aquatic vegetation removal pilot with work 
completed by a specialist contractor. Water lilies have since aggressively regrown over most of 
the lake surface, except for an area near the outfall.  Staff are considering more extensive 
vegetation removals and other deterrents such as partial use of geotextiles to counter the fast 
spread of vegetation for execution in 2025. Funding is not available for dredging or more frequent 
vegetation removal efforts. 
 


